
From: Elizabeth Hancock
To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Buffalo River
Date: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 11:37:01 AM

I live in Fayetteville, Arkansas.

 I am writing to ask that the permit for the hog farm near the Buffalo River be disapproved. Please do
not place this beautiful National River in peril. Even if the farm is conscientious in following the
requirements, I am concerned about its proximity to the Buffalo River. Please do not allow our beautiful
river to be polluted with swine manure.

Please :

- do not allow renewal of C & H's hog factory farm Reg. 6 or Reg. 5 permits. The original permit was
issued without appropriate public notice and comment opportunity.

- institute a permanent moratorium on any future medium and large hog factory farms in the Buffalo
River watershed.

Thank you.

Elizabeth Hancock
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